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Hello, 
   I am writing to request a hearing on the Reg 5 permit application of C&H Hog
Farm in Mt. Judea, Newton County, Arkansas. I believe this needs a hearing and
very close review by ADEQ. I believe it is #5264-W. 
   I have commented before and will comment again on the danger of pollution from
this hog farm into the KARST subsurface and thus into the Buffalo National River.
This is such a mistake, a very bad terrain for a huge CAFO.
I hope you will consider this carefully. 
   I request an environmental impact study and drilling near the waste ponds to see
what it is below them that has showed up. You really need to accept the science of
more than the Big Creek study, which has proven itself to be keeping important
information from both you and the public. They are also all about sustaining that
huge hog farm, not objectively monitoring for pollution. They have lost my trust. You
need to consider others' information as well. 
   Please hold a hearing on this. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Downs
P.O. BOX 292
Jasper, AR 72641
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